
Request for Extension 
 
 I originally felt the stations could meet the deadline because they were being transferred 
to Maurice Bailey (FCC File No. 0000143695) who has the resources to get them on the 
air. 
 
However, the transfer has not been granted and due to the Corona Virus affecting China, 
And the manufactures are having issues getting components for the power amplifiers. 
 
Therefore, this request for an extension of W21EM-D (Facility ID 187761)  and W25EN-
D (Facility ID 187782) based on: 
 
1.) I have been waiting for the transfer from Game Day Entertainment, LLC to Maurice 
Bailey after an error in the filing of the original assignment application further delaying 
the transfer. 
 
2.)  Due to the Corona virus, electronic components from China have been delayed. We 
had hoped they would be here the first of May, but they have not shown up and we have 
been told over and over “any day now.” 
 
3.) The original transmitter we were going to use we have been told will not be available 
until the 3rd quarter.  We have to wait for these applications to be granted before we can 
construct. 
 
We are anxious to get these stations on the air to serve their areas. I have future plans to 
utilize DTS and ATSC 3.0 for these stations. But I cannot until the transfer is granted and 
even if transferred tomorrow, there is not enough time to get them on the air before July 
13, 2021. 
 
Finally, I expect to be able to construct these stations within the next 60 to 120 days.  
Therefore, I respectfully request a six month extension to allow the FCC time for the 
transfer and to allow me to get the stations on-the- air to serve the public with not only 
programming but also much needed emergency information. 


